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15th June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I am writing to inform you that the application for instrument lessons for September 2022 has begun! At 

Trafalgar, we have a very strong team of instrumental teachers that provide high quality lessons every week 

during the school day with lessons tailored to your child’s needs and interests. 

Instruments we offer: 

- Drums 

- Electric Guitar 

- Acoustic Guitar 

- Bass 

- Singing 

- Piano 

- School Pop Choir – we are now offering a Pop Choir which will run from 3-4pm once a week with our 

professionally trained singing teacher.  

Prices: 

There are 2 options for instrumental lessons: 

1-2-1 individual 30-minute lessons £18 per lesson 

Group 30-minute lessons (groups of 2) £9 per lesson 

Pupil Premium 20-minute group lessons  School funded* 

School Pop Choir £5 per session** 
*Pupil Premium funding is available for qualifying pupils in Year 10 & 11. Pupil premium lessons are group lessons lasting 20 
minutes.  

**School Pop Choir is 1 hour every week after school – payment is required at the beginning of the month. Sessions last 1 
hour and is delivered by our professional singing teacher. Unfortunately, pupil premium funding is only available for Year 10 
& 11. 

Timetabling: 

Instrument lessons take place once a week. Lesson times will move throughout the day each week to make sure 

pupils do not miss the same lesson every week. Timetables are clearly visible in our music department where 

pupils can check their instrument lessons to make sure they do not miss a lesson as times will change weekly. 

Pupils are responsible for checking when their lessons are each week and attending lessons on time.  

Payment: 

Invoices will come directly from our instrumental teachers to parents/carers at the beginning of each month. 

Invoices will be for that month, with any INSET days/bank holidays etc taken into consideration.  

 



   

Pupil Premium: 

Funding is available for Year 10 & 11 to have 20-minute group lessons funded by the school. If your child 

qualifies as pupil premium – funding is available. Please select the ‘20-minute group lesson’ when choosing 

lesson type. Pupil premium status will be checked and confirmed before lessons start in September.  

Signing up: 

To sign up for instrument lessons in September 2022, please click the link below and complete the Google Form: 

https://forms.gle/Bhd4rf64FLW1sg1h6  

 

Any further questions, please contact Mr Mounteney: rmounteney@trafalgarschool.org.uk  

 

Kind regards,  

 
Mr Mounteney 
Subject Leader - Music 
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